
The Region 5 Everything Intergroup Subcommittee Meeting Report 

due July 9, 2024 for the Summer Online Conference 

Business: 
 
Decisions made: 

Wrote drafts of welcome letters for new Region Reps and new Region 5 Intergroups. Compared them to the 

letters that have already been approved by the board and decided no changes were necessary. 

Actions taken: 

1) Suggested to the R5 Board that a process for assigning mentors to green dots during the assembly 

registration be created by: 

a. Updating the registration form to ask returning members if they would like to mentor a green 

dot 

b. Updating the registration form to ask new reps if they would like to be assigned a mentor 

c. Pairing mentors with mentees and contacting them with mutual contact information 

If this suggestion is acted upon, we are willing to write information about the mentorship program 

to be included in the document “Region 5 Assembly Information for Representatives and Visitors”. 

2) Wrote a policy amendment motion to have the “Assembly Information …” document sent to new reps 

asap after they have registered. 

3) Suggested to the R5 Board that the first document in each assembly packet include an explanation of 

the remaining documents (currently being done) and (add) how they are to be used—what needs to be 

read before assembly, etc. 

4) Investigated what services Region 5 provides and asked that the R5 website be updated to reflect 

changes in listed services. 

5) Wrote a letter to the intergroups with information about the Intergroup List on region5oa.org and 

encouraging them to update their information. 

 

Issues for later: Considered surveying all R5 intergroups regarding what they need from their region. 


